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 Vermillion Township  
Spring Road Tour Meeting Minutes 

April 27, 2024 

 
Attendance: 

Supervisor Chairman Larry Ring 
Supervisor Jeramy Ladzun 
Road & Bridge Contractor Representative Bryce Otte 

 
The supervisors had Bryce Otte drive the roads in the township and discussion was had with all areas 
of concern. Otte Excavating will provide a detailed report on these areas and will present the township 
an approximate cost for the repairs at a future date for the supervisors to review.  
 
Cynthia Ladzun 
Vermillion Township Clerk 


